
American Rescue Plan Report-Ending September 30, 2021 

• OSU signed and returned to the Department of Education the Certification and 

Agreement for Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students for the American 

Rescue Plan Act (ARP) and certified that the University will use the applicable 

amount of funds designated for program ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) to provide 

Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students.  

 

•  OSU received $23,231,731 from the Department of Education pursuant to the 

Certification and Agreement [for] Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students.  

 

•  OSU has distributed $111,700 in Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students 

under the ARP(a)(1) and (a)(4) programs to date. 

 

• There are an estimated 24,660 students at OSU eligible to participate in 

ARP(a)(1) and (a)(4) programs.  

 

• 104 OSU students have received an Emergency Financial Aid Grant under the 

ARP(a)(1) and (a)(4) programs to date. 

 

• Emergency Financial Grants were distributed to students who were in danger of 

having their fall 2021 enrollment cancelled due to having difficulty paying a 

previous balance. 

 

• Students receiving the Emergency Financial Grants were emailed notifications 

that they were receiving assistance from federal funding provided by the ARP 

Act.  


